Softball Returns

Some familiar faces from OCCs Softball past have been asked to rejuvenate
the 2001 program. Jim Gaddis had returned to chair the Softball Committee and
has asked former committee members Bill Kileoyne, Mike Miranda and Henry Ayau
to join him, Miranda will handle all activities on the field including playen rosters,
practices, lineups and keeping track of all the equipment, Kilcoyne will handle
league matters, scheduling and tournament play. Henty will handle public relations,
recruiting new players and historical matters. Gaddis will handle business matters,
board meetings and news articles including player profiles.

The new season begins in March or April. Look for information on the board
in the locker room or talk to one of our new committee members. Aloha



